

Serving Children and Families

KATHLEEN M. HAYES, PH.D. STATE DIRECTOR

MARK SANFORD GOVERNOR

August 31, 2010

Dear Members of the General Assembly:

Pursuant to the requirements of Proviso 26.20, the South Carolina Department of Social Services submits its status report on the Child Support Enforcement System.

The Department and its staff are appreciative of the continuing support provided by the General Assembly for this crucial project.

Should you have any questions, please contact William Bray, Director of Governmental Affairs at (803) 898-7225.

Sincerely,

Kathleen M. Hayes, Ph. D.

callen M. Hayer

State Director

KHM:wfb

Enclosure